
TO Ms Marlene H Dortch, Secretary
Federal Communications Commission
Office of the Secretary
445 12th Street, SW
Washington, DC  20554

Amendment to BNPFT-20180125AHU for
New FM Broadcast Translator at Front Royal, VA

Winchester Radio Broadcasters, LLC

Dear Ms. Dortch:

Please find enclosed an original and three copies of an amendment to a FCC Form 349 
application for a new FM Translator Station at Front Royal, VA.  This amendment was unable 
to be filed electronically due to transitional problems converting Form 349 from the CDBS 
application filing system to the new LMS filing system.

The original application was filed under the CDBS system and we were unable to file this 
amendment electronically.   As suggested by James Bradshaw of the Media Bureau, we seek to
file this amendment herein as a paper filing in order to meet time deadlines, while the LMS 
system is updated to be able to coordinate applications filed under the CDBS system and 
amendments filed under LMS.

Please consider this as a formal amendment to BNPFT-20180125AHU.

We have enclosed an extra copy of the initial page of the amendment.  Please date stamp it 
and return it in the enclosed Self addressed stamped envelope.

Respectfully submitted, 

Edward A. Schober
Chief Executive Manager
Winchester Radio Broadcasters, LLC

Phone: 540-409-5220  ≈  164-B Garber Lane, Winchester, VA 22602  ≈  Fax: 540-409-5221


